
Historian & Media Relations Program 
August Promotion 

 
 
 
As part of preserving our history, the National Historian & Media Relations Program 
Ambassador is encouraging all Auxiliaries to interview a longtime VFW Auxiliary active 
member.  This interview is about them and their experiences over the years that they 
have been a part of our organization.   
 
Ask why they joined our organization, how they were eligible, what has kept them active 
this long, what do they see as part of future and think of other questions that will draw 
interest into their history...also (as a suggestion) ask them what traditions from our past 
do they miss and what do they see for our future... 
 
Video interviews need to be 3-5 minutes long, and the entry forms are available in 
MALTA Resources.  Entries have to be submitted to me, as your Department Historian, 
no later than March 31, 2024 for judging.   
 
Every Auxiliary that participates will get a Citation from National Headquarters.   See 
this year's Program book under “Historian & Media Relations” for a detailed breakdown 
of awards available for this project.  
 
Respectfully,  
 
Juliet Kennedy 
Department Historian and Media Relations Chairman 
2023-2024 

 


